

## **Parental Interviews**

## October 2017

## **Year 1 Parents**



Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Dear Parent/Carer,

From Monday 23rd to Friday 27<sup>th</sup> October school will close early each day to allow for parent interviews and S.E.N. updates.

<u>However</u>, Year 1 children (whose parents have already had their induction interviews) will work to 2pm from Monday 23rd to Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> October. Only on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> and Friday 27<sup>th</sup> will they go home at 1pm with the other children in Foundation Stage.

I understand that as a parent it may be inconvenient to come back at 2pm for your Year 1 child if you have already picked up other children earlier. On this occasion, however, we must ask for your understanding and cooperation. It must be stressed that the teachers are trying their best not to disrupt your child's Year 1 settling in period. It is unfair to other pupils and your child to ask for them to leave before 2pm on Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> to Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> October.

On Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> and Friday 27<sup>th</sup> October your child will be dismissed at 1pm after they have had their lunch in school. If they have older siblings in the school they will also be dismissed at 1pm to ease an orderly closing of the school.

I would like to remind you that the school will be closed on Monday  $30^{th}$  October for a week's holiday. The school will open again on Monday  $6^{th}$  November.

Thank you

Frazer Bailie Principal